
GMCC welcomes new Director of Membership and Marketing 
 
The Chamber is pleased to announce the appointment of our new Director of Membership and 
Marketing – Benjamin Gallant. 
Ben started in late January and has already made an impact in both the membership and marketing 
areas. 
A native of Moncton, Ben attended L’École  l’Odyssée, graduated with a Bachelor in Business 
Administration – Management degree from Université de Moncton, and a Masters in Human Kinetics – 
Sports Management, from the Université d’Ottawa. 
He had been working in Ottawa in his own company, MHK Sports Management, providing marketing 
and fan engagement/event services to local professional and university sports teams. In his spare time, 
Ben has volunteered with Special Olympics and the non-profit organization, What Kids Need. He is a 
sports enthusiast and has played a variety of team sports. 
Ben – and soon his fiancée – are thrilled to be returning to Moncton, where they both have family. 
To connect with Ben, give him a call at (506) 856-4002 (office), (506) 988-2405 (cell) or by email: 
bgallant@gmcc.nb.ca. 
 


